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Comments: I have backpacked a few times in different areas of the Ruby Mountains, and the scenery and wildlife

and native American values are substantial.  We have a President and a Secretary of the Interior that value the

almighty dollar above all else.  They want to give our Public Lands away to make rich energy companies even

richer.  The Ruby Mountains (and many other places in Nevada) deserve to be protected from these intrusions.

Please do not even consider leasing these lands to be butchered for profit.  Thank you.  Rory Hogen


